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REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 
 

 

FROM:  Audrey D. Masters, Assistant Finance Director – Finance 

DATE: May 12, 2025 

SUBJECT: Additional Revision to Non-Ordinance Based Fees, Fines, and Penalties 

 

Recommendation 

Set for public hearing at the May City Council meeting the attached revised ordinance and non-

ordinance-based fees revising fees, fines, and penalties.  The proposed fee, fine, and penalty 

increases including the added General Services fee will be effective on July 1, 2025. 
 

 

Background 

A requested $25 fee addition from General Services regarding residential irrigation backflow 

testing was not added to the non-ordinance-based fee schedule that was presented to the City 

Council on April 14th.  This fee has been added to the revised fee schedule presented to the City 

Council for consideration on May 12th and has been updated online as well. 
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